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Brandon D. Dunn, Principal Planner 
Planning Section       January 4, 2017 
Lee County Department of Community Development 
1500 Monroe Street 
Fort Myers, FL  33902 

Re: Verdana CPA 
CPA2016-00009 
Extension Request 

Mr. Dunn, 

On behalf of my client, Pan Terra Holding, Ltd., we are formally requesting a 60-day 
extension of time to respond to the County's sufficiency letter dated October 10, 2016 for 
the above referenced project. 

Since our meeting on November 7, 2016 the applicant has been in the process of changing 
the site plan in response to comments and suggestions from both Lee County staff and the 
community meetings that we have been having. We are excited about the changes that are 
being made and believe thy implement staff direction. Because of the changes, submittal 
items need to be updated and more time is needed to respond to your letter. 

Thank you in advance your consideration of this matter. 

Best regards. 

Daniel DeLisi 
DeLisi, Inc.
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